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Further to last evening's email, could I add the following inadvertently omitted:

Pt No.4 The word 'primarily is open to many interpretations and might be omitted altogether.

Pt No 7. IFI are the experts and why should any Minister have the option of 'amending as he sees fit'?
Schedule No. 1. Omitting the catchment areas and tributaries of the relevant lakes/loughs would seem to
partly undermine the anticipated benefits of the Bye Law.



